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Marina Matters 

Dunedin Marina 
51 Main Street 

Dunedin, FL 34698 
 

Harbormaster Office Hours

 Open: 8 am - 4:30pm 

 Closed:   12 - 1 pm 

(the office may be closed 

periodically for meetings or 

other marina related business) 

Phone:  

 (727) 298-3030 

Email: 
 LFerguson@DunedinFL.net 

 
www.DunedinGov.com 

Marina Staff 

Important Contact 
Information 

We are happy to welcome Jason Keel as a permanent member of our marina staff, as 
the full-time Maintenance Technician. Jason has been a part of our team since June, 
working closely with staff to complete many improvements throughout the marina. 
Please feel free to welcome him aboard when you see him and let him know if there is 
anything that you need. As always, if there are any areas of concern that you notice 
while you are here, please let one of us know so that we can address any issues that 
may arise.  

Many of you have already stopped by to meet our weekend/holiday staff person, 
Gordon (Gord) Mak. If you haven’t done so already, please feel free to stop by on the 
weekends to say hello and introduce yourself. We are very fortunate to have them 
both on our team. 

Covid-19 – Please remember that face masks are mandatory when entering all City 
Buildings, this includes the Harbormaster’s Office.  

2021 Slip Renter Parking Permits - 2020 parking permits have expired. The 2021 
permits are available in the Marina office. They are $5 each and are available only 
to slip renters.  

Boat Ramp Permits – 2021 Boat Ramp Permits are now available as well.  If you had a 
2020 boat ramp permit, it will not expire until March 31, 2021 due to the closure 
during the dredging project. Boat ramp permits that are renewed in April will 
receive a 25% discount. 

Online Slip Rental Payments  - We encourage everyone to set up payments though 
your online banking.  This will help slip renters avoid late fees and will keep in-
person contact to a minimum due to Covid-19. You will need to reference the 
eight digit account number that is located on your invoice when setting up online 
payments through your bank. Checks can also be deposited in the drop box 
outside of the office door. 

Emergencies -  
Please call 911 for any 
emergencies. 

 
After-hours Urgent Issues - 
Please call the Marina’s after-
hours on-call phone number 
at 727-510-4034. 

 
Oil/Chemical Spills -  
As required by federal law, 
report any oil or chemical spill 
to the National Response 
Center at 800-424-8802. 
 
Marine Life Related -  
Report sick or injured marine 
life to Florida Fish and Wildlife 
Conservation Commission at 
888-404-3922(FWCC) 

Important Reminders 

Marina Projects 
Dock B Plumbing -  All of the plumbing has been replaced. Please continue to 

disconnect your hoses when not in use in order to avoid the hose ends corroding 
onto the new hose bibbs. 

Pedestals – All of the pedestals on Dock B and the North Wall will be replaced, with 
some of those replacements beginning in the next 7-10 days. Affected slip renters 
will receive further information regarding the project in an upcoming email. 

Flagpole - You may have noticed the absence of the flagpole at the entrance to the 
Marina. The replacement flagpole has been ordered and we are still awaiting its 
arrival. Manufacturers are incurring production delays, of course due to Covid-19. 
We are continuing to monitor the shipment of the product so that the installation 
can be scheduled as soon as possible. 

Boat Ramp Fee Payment Kiosk – A new electronic pay station has been installed at 
the boat ramp.  We have been patiently waiting for information from the bank in 
order to complete the setup of the ramp kiosk. Once finalized, patrons will be 
able to pay the $10 ramp fee using a credit card at the kiosk. A receipt will be 
printed to be placed on the dashboard of the vehicle as proof of payment. Cash 
payments can still be made in the office or by using the drop box next to the office 
door. 


